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20th March 2022 
Dear Sir and Brother, 

 

The Annual Meeting of the PROVINCIAL GRAND LODGE OF OXFORDSHIRE will be held at Bicester Hotel, 

Golf & Spa, Green Lane, Chesterton, Bicester, Oxfordshire, OX26 1TH on Thursday 12th day of May 2022 at 3 pm 

(brethren to be seated by 2.40 pm).  Dinner will be taken at approximately 5 pm.  Coffee and tea will be available 

from 1.30 pm. 

 

All Provincial Grand Officers and Officers-Designate, Masters, Past Masters, Wardens and Overseers of 

Lodges within the Province are hereby summoned to attend, and all regularly Mark Master Masons are 

cordially invited. 

 

By command of the R.W. Provincial Grand Master. 

 

Yours faithfully and fraternally, 

 

 

 

 

Mark H.E. Ball 

Provincial Grand Secretary 

 

DRESS: Full Dress Regalia. Short black coat or dark lounge suit. Mark Provincial or 2025 Festival Tie. 

 

Brethren wishing to attend are requested to complete the form at the following link: 

 

https://forms.gle/CP6xvE6DAMzEhVfA9 

 

although the accompanying slip may also be used, together with the appropriate remittance, to the Provincial 

Grand Secretary no later than Friday 22nd April 2022 to ensure a place.  Reservations received after this date 

may not be accommodated.  Telephone reservations will not be accepted. 

 

Officers unable to be present are requested to notify the Provincial Grand Secretary as soon as possible and not 

later than Friday 22nd April 2022.  Provincial Collar Jewels must be returned to the PROVINCIAL GRAND 

SECRETARY either immediately prior to the Annual Meeting or before this date. 

 

All Provincial Grand Officers, together with those Brethren in Office with certain designated duties, must 

report to the Provincial Grand Director of Ceremonies in the foyer of the Orangery at 11 am, to attend a Rehearsal 

of the Proceedings under the Direction of the Provincial Grand Director of Ceremonies. 

 

Appropriate sheets will be available in the various robing rooms for you to append your signature from which the 

Attendance Register will be compiled.  The Order of Proceedings will be available on the day. 

https://forms.gle/CP6xvE6DAMzEhVfA9

